
 

Brianne Josefiak 

2105 Stanhope St. 

Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236 
 

 

 

Dear Mayor Bryant, 

 

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from the Beautification Advisory 

Commission of Grosse Pointe Woods effective immediately as of 3/10/25. 

 

It saddens me to say that due to unforeseen personal matters, I am unable to fulfill my duties as 

recording secretary as well as continue to be a member of the Beautification Advisory 

Commission. Although, my time on the committee was short, it has been an incredible honor to 

be part of a wonderful group of individuals whose main goal is and always will be to uphold the 

beauty and integrity of the great city of Grosse Pointe Woods.  

 

I appreciate your support and understanding as I am forever grateful for the opportunity and wish 

all the best for city in the years to follow.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Brianne Josefiak 

 

BrianneJosefiak 
 
 

 

 


